Gaines, Lori

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 11:26 AM
To: Bennett, Steve

Cc: linda.parks@venturs.org
Subject: upcoming meeting

Dear Mr. Bennett

| approve of your proposal to temporarily prohibit new drilling and renewed drilling in Ventura County. We need
to keep our groundwater safe from contamination. We also need a full environmental impact on the drilling. Thank you
for your proposal being discussed at tomorrow’s meeting. Sincerely , Diane Narhi M.D.



